DECISION PAPER

TO:		MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
FROM:		Anthony Orr, Superintendent
SUBJECT:	Movement of pre-school students from individual school locations to the new Early Childhood Learning Center.
DATE:	May 17, 2011
ISSUE:	It is anticipated that the new Preschool Center will be ready for students near the beginning of the regular school year. 
RECOMMENDATION: Approve enrollment of all Nelson County pre-school students in the new Early Childhood Learning Center upon completion of the interior of the buildings
RECOMMENDED MOTION: I move that the Nelson County Board of Education approve the enrollment of all Nelson County pre-school students in the new Early Childhood Learning Center  upon completion of the interior of the buildings.
